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Tamia Bailey, a proud graduate of Sisters Academy of Baltimore,

continues to shine brightly in her journey through the world of film and

television. After her formative years at Sisters Academy, Tamia has

embarked on a remarkable path, culminating in her acceptance into

the highly coveted Director’s Guild of America (DGA) Trainee Program

in Los Angeles.

"I’m actually no longer at the Maryland School for the Blind. In 2022 I

had a really big opportunity to move out to Los Angeles and take part

in the Director’s Guild of America (DGA) Trainee Program. The

program puts me on a fast track to become an Assistant Director and

join the Guild after I 'graduate' from the program. Which is a huge

deal because I’m one of the youngest people that the program has

accepted. In 2023, a short film I produced, 'Double Cultura' was

included in HBO Max’s lineup for Hispanic Heritage Month and can still

be viewed on the platform," shared Tamia.

Tamia's journey from Sisters Academy to the epicenter of the

entertainment industry showcases her determination, talent, and

relentless pursuit of her dreams. Sisters Academy of Baltimore, known

for its commitment to empowering young women through education, is

proud to count Tamia among its esteemed alumnae.

The DGA Trainee Program is renowned for its rigorous selection

process and serves as a launchpad for aspiring filmmakers. Tamia's

acceptance into this program speaks volumes about her capabilities

and potential in the industry. Her recent achievement, with her short

film "Double Cultura" being featured on HBO Max during Hispanic

Heritage Month, underscores Tamia's commitment to storytelling and

representation. Her dedication to amplifying diverse voices and

narratives is not only commendable but also crucial in today's media

landscape.

As Tamia continues her journey in the DGA Trainee Program, her alma

mater, Sisters Academy of Baltimore, extends its heartfelt

congratulations and unwavering support. With her passion, talent, and

determination, Tamia Bailey is destined to make an indelible mark in

the world of film and television.
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